THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

May 18, 2016

Carley Malone
La Jolla, California

Dear Carley:

Thank you for writing. We are living in a time of extraordinary
change and possibility, and I appreciate your perspective.

Through trial and triumph alike, America has always overcome
challenges and emerged stronger because we’ve come together as one
people. This progress depends on individuals like you who seize the
responsibility of citizenship by speaking out on issues that matter to
them. That is the spirit that built America, and together we can build a
future of even greater opportunity and security for generations to come.

Thank you, again, for writing. I will keep messages like yours in
mind, and I wish you all the best.

Sincerely,




